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We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and feel refreshed and ready for our final summer term!

Our current topic is ‘Minibeasts’ and we are learning all about different types of insects. We are looking at a non-fiction book and finding out lots of different facts to create a fact card all about minibeasts. We are also learning how different minibeasts move in dance! Thank you for all the fantastic homework we have received- it would be great if you could continue talking about minibeasts with your child as we love to hear all the wonderful facts the children tell us.  

We hope you have received and enjoyed looking at your child’s learning journey for the Spring term which you should now have received via an email. Please email any comments and parent observations you do at home with your child, they are so helpful for your child’s learning journey! If you have any queries about your child’s learning staff are available on the door every day or a longer appointment can be made if needed.





	[bookmark: _GoBack]Child Voice: Minibeasts.
Maddie: “I saw a moth when I was 3, it was black and white”
Maison: “Caterpillars turn into butterflies!”
Mason “An insect has 6 legs”
Ruby “I’m wiggling like a worm.”


At Home
Ideas to help at home – please practice recognising numbers and counting objects.
Reception homework: High frequency words.
Reception spellings: Group A and B week 10, Group C week 5.
General Reminders
· Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.  
· Please can we ask children not to bring toys in from home as we can’t be responsible for them.
· As the weather becomes warmer please provide sun hats and sun tan lotion if required.
 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary
TOPIC –Minibeasts. 
· We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
· Celebration and fundraising! On Friday 28th April we will be celebrating St. Georges Day by inviting all children to wear something red, white and blue. On this day the whole school will also take part in ‘Smile Mile’ a sponsored 1 mile fun run, in return for a £1 donation. We will be raising funds for ‘Once Upon A Smile’ a children’s bereavement charity that continues to work closely with our school.
· Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614.
· Nursery parents: If your child has been offered a place in our reception class for September please confirm your acceptance via the admin office in person or by calling 0161 702 3669. 
· Nursery: to help your child become more independent in preparation for Reception please can we ask that parents and carers leave their child at the door over the period of this term.
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